Dear Club 1 Families,

It’s hard to believe but our Florida trip is only six months away.  I wanted to pass along as much information as we have to make the upcoming trip as smooth as possible however AAU has only updated some of their information regarding the 2017 AAU National Championships on their web page.  Please feel free to visit WWW.AAUVOLLEYBALL.ORG 
Travel Dates

As a reminder, all athletes travel with their families to Florida and will stay with their family for the duration of the tournament.  If your daughter is traveling alone and you need help finalizing accommodations, please don’t hesitate to ask.

18 Red and 18 Royal – Arrive June 17, 2017 (team meetings will be held on the 17th in the evening, once all athletes have arrived.  Exact times to follow).  Competition: June 18-21, 2017.  Athletes are free to leave with their families on the final day of play once all officiating and playing duties are complete.

17 Red, 15 Red, 15 Royal and 15 White – Arrive June 18, 2017 (team meetings will be held on the 18th in the evening, once all athletes have arrived.  Exact times to follow).   Competition: June 19-22, 2017.  Athletes are free to leave with their families on the final day of play once all officiating and playing duties are complete.
16 Red, 16 Royal and 16 White – Arrive June 22, 2017 (team meetings will be held on the 22nd in the evening, only all athletes have arrived.  Exact times to follow).  Competition:  June 23-26, 2017.
PLEASE PACK ALL PLAYING GEAR (JERSEYS, SPANDEX, KNEE PADS, SOCKS AND SHOES) AS A CARRY ON!  LUGGAGE GETS LOST OFTEN AND WE WANT TO MAKE SURE WE CAN ALL PLAY!

Coaches Flight Information

Our coaches will be flying out on a few different flights this year.  If you need a coach’s exact flight itinerary, please don’t hesitate to ask.
*We have no way to know when the athletes will be finished playing on the final day of play.  We have booked our coaches on the latest flight possible.*

Hotel Information
Over the past few years, hotels have dramatically changed not only the way they allow us to secure room blocks but also the fee’s associated with doing so.  Because the AAU National Championships are NOT stay to play (this means that you can book at any hotel of your choice during the tournament) we want our families to select a hotel that is best for them.
If you would like assistance in finding a hotel for the tournament please feel free to contact our travel agent, Terri Freeman, at your convenience.  She can be reached at tfreeman@abbeytvl.com or 630-420-0400. 

Transportation

During the course of the trip, athletes will be transported to and from the playing sites by their families.  Exact times and locations will be communicated closer to the event.
Playing Site Information

Currently, there are two playing sites selected for competition.  As stated on the AAU homepage, this is subject to change based on team participation.
ESPN Wide World of Sports:

Teams will play on 18 courts divided between the HP Field House (formerly known as the Milk House) and Jostens’s Center.  General parking is free (2016 information).  Directions to this venue can be found by going to www.aauvolleyball.org
Orange County Convention Center (OCCC):

Teams will play on 150 courts in the convention center.  Parking is $8.00 a day with re-entry (2016 information).  Please save your receipt should you leave and want to come back.  Directions to this venue can be found by going to www.aauvolleyball.org
Parking and Traffic Advisory: Large crowds are expected at the Orange County Convention Center in the morning waves (although this is possible any location at any time).  Detailed parking maps, shuttle information and driving directions will be available at www.aauvolleball.org closer to the event date.

Tickets for the event can be purchased at both the Wide World of Sports complex box office and the Orange County Convention Center.  Tickets are $18.00 a day for adults and $13.00 a day for children ages 3-9.  Both complexes also offer four day passes, $56.00 for adults and $44.00 for kids.
Tickets can also be purchased online (this link is not available through AAU yet).  If you have any questions regarding tickets, please feel free to email disneysportstickets@disneysports.com.   

**Please note that there are ALWAYS long lines for purchasing bracelets on the first day of play, plan accordingly**

Player Exchange Gift

It is customary at nationals to exchange “hand shake” gifts while the athletes are shaking hands prior to match play.  While it is not mandatory, we have decided to do it to simply represent our club and state.  Each team will decide on their handshake gift although it is more cost effective to purchase large amounts of the same item.  We will collect $20.00 from every player to purchase these gifts.  Please send $20.00 to practice no later than February 1st, 2017.
Disney

Team competition will be played each day in either the morning or afternoon waves.  Since we don’t have a tourney schedule, we are unsure what, if any, free time our teams will have.  It is up to each team, coach and parents to decide what the girls will do during their free time.  This will be discussed with each team prior to leaving for Florida.  If the teams have extra time, and decide to go to a Disney Theme Park or any other attraction, each athlete will need to make sure they have extra money to cover that expense. 
Food

Please make sure the girl’s have money each day for food at the tournament (outside food is not permitted).  Each team will try and do a few team lunches or dinners during the trip.  Parents and coaches can work together to make good choices.
College Recruiting

In 2016, there were over 400 college coaches at the AAU National Championships.  If you are in the recruiting process, please make sure to email all coaches and schools that you are interested in with general information and playing schedules while in Florida.

Birth Certificates

To play in the AAU National Championships, each team must show a birth certificate for every member on the roster.  If you attended AAU’s last year with C1, we have your birth certificate on file.  For new families and any returning C1 families from the youth program, please have your daughter bring a copy to her coach to be placed in the office at C1.  Please bring these in no later than March 1st, 2017.
Player Expectations

Failure to follow any rule or policy set forth by each coach and Club 1 will result in a parent phone call and immediate removal from the tournament at the family’s expense.  
Playing Schedule

We will pass out the playing schedule as soon as it becomes available.  This scheduled will not be available until June.  Please note that no athlete will be permitted to leave the tournament unless all playing and officiating duties are complete each day.
Can’t Wait!
Brie Isaacson
